Written Comments on PR31.020 — Establishing Fee Schedule for Terry Conners Ice Rink (please limit
to 450 words)

To, the Parks and Recreation Committee,

Once again, this is Kieran Edmondson, a resident of the Waterside neighborhood, of Stamford,
Connecticut, and | am writing this brief letter, for the fourth and final time, for this evening to the
members of this committee, of the 31st Board of Representatives, about proposing another monetary
budget, so that the Terry Conners Ice Rink, can continue to be such a welcoming place, for young
students, children, teenagers, their friends, and their family members, to participate in ice hockey
sports, parties, and other types of fun, recreational activities.

To the Parks and Recreation Committee, since that the Terry Conners Ice Rink, is usually associated with
ice hockey competitions, mainly during the cold, Winter months, and it can also be associated, with
playing that sport during the Spring, and Summer months as well, | need to urge every one of you, to
consider proposing a fourth economic plan, to have any resident of the city of Stamford, to attend the
Terry Conners Ice Rink, for any type of recreational activity, that they wish to participate at another
lower cost, so they can play either ice hockey, attend parties, go to Summer camp, go skating, and to
consume snacks, too, so we can keep these economic costs, to stay lower for our residents to spend, on.

To the Parks and Recreation Committee, thank you for your time to hear my remarks, for this evening,
and thanks for serving all residents.

From, Kieran Matthew Edmondson



